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Hello, 
 
My name is Melissa Lapp. I am a patient of a Naturopathic Doctor, and your constituent. 
 
My ND is AWESOME, and has greatly helped myself, and other members of my family 
with various health conditions, even after seeing other medical providers. My daughter's 
ND helped her with multiple food allergies, resulting in an improved quality of life she 
had previously not known. ND's take an incredibly deep dive into their patients' medical 
histories, resulting in far better care than I've experienced elsewhere. 
 
More choices are needed for others to access this incredible network of capable and 
professional doctors. Right now in Oregon, ND's are getting a short straw in 
compensation compared to other providers. 
That must change so more people can experience the dramatically improved quality of 
life my family has. 
 
Please vote YES on HN4006, and support fair pay for Naturopathic Doctors. 
 
Thank you, 
Melissa Lapp 
 


